From: Gribble, Peter 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 8:38 AM
To: Berlin, Steve; Keane, Erin
Subject: FW: Gift

Please accept this email as a report of a gift and action taken. 

The internet value of the gift appears to be $24.

Thank you.

Pete

From: Gribble, Peter 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 8:28 AM
To: Burgos, April
Subject: Gift

April,

Yesterday, I received a gift from Alderman Quinn and Speaker of the House Madigan.

It is a Mondrian Color- Changing Mug from MoMA. It includes a bird ornament.

While I appreciate the thought, can you please have my name removed from the annual gift list.

I will return it to Alderman Quinn’s City Hall office today marked for you.

Thank you.

Peter Gribble

Deputy Director

Utility Billing and Customer Service

Department of Finance

